
Special Thanks to Keith & Pauline for sharing this photo  of their 

granddaughters, Amilee + Maddie celebrating a "distanced" 

birthday supper.    

 

Thanks to Keith & Pauline’s daughter-in-law Shawna, for taking this photo 

of their bush walk with their granddaughter, Isy and her boyfriend Ben.  


